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STAGES St. Louis is the region's foremost not-for-profit company committed to preserving 
and advancing the art form of Musical Theatre through excellence in performance and 
education. In 2021, STAGES will celebrate its 35th year of producing Broadway-quality 
theatre, as well as the grand opening of the new Kirkwood Performing Arts Center.  

 

STAGES Performing Arts Academy is regionally renowned for its innovative and multi- 
disciplinary programs that transform lives through immersion in the Musical Theatre arts. 
Celebrating its 15th year, it is also the only such program in the St. Louis region to be 
connected to a professional theatre company. Whatever the age or experience level, 
whether a new or continuing student, aspiring performing artists throughout the St. Louis 
region have the opportunity to explore and cultivate their talent at STAGES, and set the 
stage for life changing experiences. For more information or to register today please call 
636.449.5775 or visit us online at www.StagesStLouis.org.  

 
Subscription renewals for the 2021 Season will be mailed out in early September. New 
subscriptions will go on sale in early December with single ticket sales beginning in early  
Spring 2021. For more information, please call 314.821.2407 or visit www.StagesStLouis.org. 
 

### 

https://www.facebook.com/stagesstlouis/
https://www.instagram.com/stagesstlouis/
https://www.stagesstlouis.org/Home/
http://www.stagesstlouis.org/
http://www.stagesstlouis.org/

